
 

 

CORONAVIRUS DISEASE 2019 (COVID-19) CLUB UPDATE 

Dear Members,  

Due to the COVID-19 global pandemic, the Club deeply concerns about the health and wellbeing of all 

Members, Guests and our Employees. Subsequence to the announcement of The Government of Hong 

Kong released on 1st April 2020, we would update you our current precautionary measures:  

- Body temperate check must be conducted when entering the Club premises;  

- All Members, Guests and Visitors must wear a mask all the time within the Club premises except 

consuming food and beverage in the restaurant;  

- Hand sanitizing dispensers is available within the Club;  

- Safety in numbers – We just need to make sure your party has 4 people or less;    

- Rest assured that at our Club premises, all tables are spaced at least 1.5 meters apart;  

- The seating capacity has been reduced by 50% 

In the meantime, please avoid visiting the Club if you have:  

- Travelling outside Hong Kong for the past 14 days;  

- With close contact with anyone who has been outside of Hong Kong in the past 14 days;  

- Shown any symptoms of illness in the past 14 days; that include fever, cough, shortness of breath 

or sore throat;  

- Refused wearing mask 

 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. Please stay safe and healthy, I look 

forward to seeing you soon at the Club.  

Warmest Regards,  

 

Mr C C Wong  

Club Manager  

2nd April 2020  



 

 

新型冠狀病毒應變措施會所通告 

尊敬的會員,  

 

由於新型冠狀病毒全球大流行，本會對所有會員，客人及員工的健康和福祉深表關切。根據香港

特區政府於四月一日最新宣佈有關限制食肆社交距離的新措施，本會現時相應的防疫措施包括:  

- 本會會為每位到訪的會員及賓客量度體溫;  

- 所有會員及賓客進入會所時必須配戴口罩，用餐時除外;  

- 在會所會提供消毒搓手液; 

- 為了安心進食，每枱最多只可坐 4 人; 

- 我們將餐檯保持至少 1.5 米的寬敞距離; 

- 會所已將限制人數至座位數目的一半 

如有下列情況，會員及賓客請暫停到訪本會:  

- 過去十四天曾經外遊;  

- 與少於十四天前從海外到港的密切接觸者 

- 出現疑似病徵包括發燒、咳嗽、呼吸急促或喉嚨痛; 

- 拒絕配戴口罩人士 

 

對於因此給您帶來的任何不便，我們深表歉意，祝大家安康快樂，本會熱切期待您的光臨。 

 

 

黃俊文 

會所經理 

2020 年 4 月 2 日 


